: NEAH-KAH-NIE MIDDLE SCHOOL

25111 Hwy. 101 NORTH, ROCKAWAY BEACH, OR 97136
(503) 355-2990 - FAX: (503) 355-8514

January 6, 2022

Dear Eugene Schmuck Foundation members:

Thank you for the $500.00 donation to the Middle School in support of the Makerspace
program. Your generous contribution will provide the school with funds needed to purchase
technology materials for the program. The students will benefit from the learning experience

this program provides. Our school is so grateful for your help!
Thank you again for all you do for our students and community.

With sincere appreciation,
% S

usta Dyethest

Lori Dilbeck, Principal
Neah-Kah-Nie Middle School
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December 23, 2021

NKN Middle School
25111 Hwy 101 N
Rockaway Beach OR 97136-9634

Dear Kathryn,

The Eugene Schmuck Foundation is pleased to be able to donate $500.00 to support the Neah-Kah-Nie
Middle School Makerspace.

In May 2021, we were fortunate to be able to hold a modified Manzanita Open Golf tournament. Many
thanks to our local community and businesses that helped support our annual event, which allows us to
be able to donate back to our community.

In keeping with the mission statement, the goal of our Foundation is to recognize the needs of the citizens
of North Tillamook County, conduct an annual event to draw support from local citizens and visitors, be
able to generate funds from this event at a minimum cost, distribute funds raised to bona fide
organizations and provide educational scholarships to students of North Tillamook County.

The Eugene Schmuck Foundation appreciates the many volunteers, sponsors and donations which
allowed us to be able to make these contributions to various organizations in our community.

Sincerely,

N ATy Puma

Karen Stephens, Treasurer

Eugene Schmuck Foundation

Eugene Schmuck Foundation, PO Box 58, Manzanita, OR, 97130
Website: eugeneschmuckfoundation.org; Email: esffoundation@yahoo.com
501 (c) (3) Tax ID #93-1249244




